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Class News from Palms Class
Palms have had a fun week this week, we have been learning the sound 'd' and all had a go at 

dancing and playing the drums! We also explored shaving foam and tealeaves as part of our 

work on the Tiger Who Came to Tea. In the outside area we have been using the bats and 

balls. We all had a wonderful Bucket Time, crunching through the autumn leaves!

This Week
More Shakespeare!: A big well done to the casts of our In-House Shakespeare 

production of A Midsummer Night’s Dream and Sensory Shakespeare “Tempest” themed 

session, these were both held on Wednesday and were really lovely.

Story Time at Storrington Library: There will be a multi-sensory story time at 

Storrington Library on Saturday 1st December for children and young people with 

additional needs. Please see the attached poster for more information.

Primary Open Morning: The Primary Open Morning is being held on Thursday 15th 

November from 11.00-12.00. Details and reply slips have been sent home, please contact 

the school office if you didn’t receive one but would like to come.

Children in Need “Heroes” Day: We are planning a special “heroes” day next Friday 16th 

November to raise money for the BBC Children in Need campaign. Everyone is invited to 

come to school dressed as their hero (super or otherwise!) Please see the full details in 

the letter that was sent home last week.



Class News from Limes Class

Limes have had a busy couple of weeks since half term. We have been practising our 

Shakespeare performances with Tony. We have also started to read a new book for our 

literacy lessons called 'Leon and the Place Between'. We are really enjoying our PE 

topic this term which is outdoor activities. We loved trying out all the gym equipment in 

Horsham Park. On Monday we took part in a Scavenger Hunt in two teams! We all found 

everything on our lists so all got a prize! Next week we are going to try Geocaching at 

Tilgate Park.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates is 14/12/18. To book yourself a clinic 

slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: Next date: 23/11/18. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight 

from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your child 

and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly by telephone on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Upcoming dates are 22/11/18, 13/12/18, 24/01/19, 

28/02/19, 28/03/19, 25/04/19, 23/05/19 & 27/06/19. If you have a topic you would like covered, 

please contact the school office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are 

unable to order lunches on the day. 
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